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• Tavistock has currently received  £17,720   

✓ £10,341 brought forward from 2017/2018 and allocation of £7,379 for 2018/2019 
✓ Governors and Educational Financial Services agreed that Sports Funding can be split 

over the next 3 financial years 2019-2022 to enable school to continue to fund 
lunchtime Supersportz which enables all children to take part in additional sporting 
activities beyond the national curriculum requirements. 

 
 

Monies are enabling: Cost £ Impact/Outcome 

Children to take part in sporting 
activities that parents do not need 
to pay for.  

£5312 Children will be active and healthy. 
78% of Year R children take part in lunchtime 
sports per week. 
98% of KS1 children take part in lunchtime 
sports per week. 
 

A trophy to be awarded for inter 
class sports competition to take 
place at lunchtimes. 

£6.27 Children will be active, healthy and develop 
good team spirit and collaboration. 
Girls will be empowered to play a range of 
sports. 
 

Lunchtime Sports boxes to be 
purchased for each year group. 
£300 per year group. 

£900.00 Children will take responsibility to look after 
their sports equipment and play co-operatively. 
The equipment is used on a rota basis where 
children are invited by another year group to 
join in activities, this develops friendships and 
physical development. 
62% of children report that they enjoy playing 
with the equipment. 
 

Our girl’s FOOTBALL team to travel 
by minibus to a competition. 

£95.00 Girls will be empowered to play competitive 
sport.  
Girls were invited to ‘try out’ for the team and 
were selected on the basis of their skill and 
commitment to practicing at lunchtimes. 
10 girls competed against two Fleet schools, 
developing friendships and skills. 
 

Our girl’s NETBALL team to travel 
by minibus to a competition. 

£98.00 Girls will be empowered to play competitive 
sport. 
One lunchtime per week is now allocated to 
netball and since it’s introduction the number of 
KS1 girls accessing lunchtime sport has 



increased from 20 girls per week to 71 girls per 
week, which is an increase of 28%. 
Girls were invited to ‘try out’ for the team and 
were selected on the basis of their skill and 
commitment to practicing at lunchtimes. 
10 girls competed against two Fleet schools, 
developing friendships and skills. 
 
 

Each child to be awarded a Sports 
Day stickers. 

£29.15 Children feel a sense of pride in their physical 
achievements.  

KS1 children to take part in tennis 
lessons. 

£800.00 Children will learn a sport not usually taught in 
KS1. 

PE equipment to be replaced as 
needed. 

£151.70 Children will have high quality equipment to 
develop their physical skills. 

Sports Coaches to run our Sports 
Days. 

£225.00 Children are taught by qualified sports 
instructors. 

CURRENT SPEND  £7617.12 BALANCE Carried Forward £10,102.80 
 

 
 

 



 
 


